
MORRIS AREA GENEALOGY SOCIETY 
Executive Board Meeting 

March 5,1995 

In attendance: Barbara Davidson, Eleanor Cassagrand, Bill Graves, 
Ruth Grimm, Jan Huth, Alice Minn, Kathy Sullivan and Charles Hayes, 
( Name Tag Chairman) and Ruth Ware. 

The meeting was held in the Treasure Room at the Public Library of 
Morristown and Morris Township. President Barbara Davidson opened 
the meeting at 2:08 P.M. 

Barbara extended thanks to members for coming to the meeting. 

Nominating Committee chair, Ruth Ware, announced that Linnea 
Foster's name will be submitted as a trustee. The other officers 
had agreed to serve another year and their names will be submitted 
arr,nrdingly at the April general meeting. 

Annual reports from committee members are due on March 20th and 
should be submitted to Barbara. She thanked members who had already 
submitted reports. 

The annual gift to the library was discussed but in the absence of 
Claire Kissil there was no "wish list" from the library and no firm 
decisions were made at this time. Bill noted that there is an 
excess amount of money from dues and a request was made that he 
submit a report designating the amount available . Numerous 
suggestions were made. Alice mentioned CD group indexes available 
for DOS which are inexpensive. She will give the information to 
Claire. A computer with CD Rom drive for DOS which could be used by 
patrons was another suggestion. It was noted that caddies for the 
CDS would be essential and Diane noted the difficulty in obtaining 
them. She will contact John Whittacre re: the same. Charles 
mentioned the need for a printer noting the value of a laser 
printer but also noted that they are very expensive to purchase. He 
also noted that he has many Morris County rpr!nrdq but there is a 
question as to how he could transfer the records to the library. 

Family membership dues were discussed and Bill questioned whether 
or not this should include children. Numerous suggestions were made 
in an attempt to define this category. It was decided to include 
the membership in question at this time and change the wording on 
the new membership forms. 

The next meeting will be held on April thirtieth. This meeting 
adjourned at 3:20 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
.Janet Huth 
Rer.nrding Secretary 
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